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CR 555/South Main Road single lane closure tonight  

as bridge replacement project advances in Vineland 

Alternating traffic to be maintained overnight 
 

(Trenton) – CR 555/South Main Road is scheduled to have a single lane closure tonight as a 

bridge replacement project advances in Vineland, Cumberland County.  

Beginning at 8 p.m. tonight, Thursday, September 21, until 6 a.m. Friday, September 22, a single 

lane on the CR 555/South Main Road Bridge over Route 55 will be closed. Alternating traffic will be 

maintained overnight. The closure is necessary for utility work. Motorists are advised to slow down, 

use caution, and expect delays while driving through the work zone.  

 

The $8.1 million federally-funded CR 555/Main Road, Bridge over Route 55 superstructure 

replacement project will repair the bridge deck. The project is expected to be complete in fall 2024. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time 

travel information, and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the NJDOT 

Facebook page. 
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